Hau, Lucy

Subject: FW: unionville street closure

————— Original Message-----

From: greg mccormick

Sent: February 23, 2010 2:10 PM

To: Kitteringham, Kimberley; Hamilton, Don

Cc: whatgirlswant@rogers.com; president@unionvillevillagers.com; unionvillebia@bellnet.ca

Subject: unionville street closure

To all members of Council. Regarding a request to close part of Main Street, Unionville,
on August 21 + 22, which is before Council this evening.

Please be advised that the Unionville BIA and its member businesses strongly oppose
closing part of Main Street, Unionville on Aug.21 & again on Aug. 22. This closure
disrupts traffic flow, negatively impacts the business of the street, and it interferes
with the activities already taking place along Main Street, Unionville.

Whereas, the Unionville Festival works with the businesses of Main Street & the Unionville
BIA for the betterment of Main Street and its businesses, such is not the case with the
many other groups, events, gatherings, rodeos, etc...which all wish to hold their
functions on or around Main Street, Unionville.

We ask that Council recognize and respect our request.

Regards.

Greg McCormick
Chair, Unionville BIA



